## PRIVATE WOODWIND LESSONS

Dear Tapp Band Parents and Students,

As the summer draws near, I would like to offer your child the opportunity to take private lessons this summer. After all the hard work your child has put into their instrument during the school year and all the progress that has been made, it would be a shame to not continue the progress over the summer. I have seen private instruction motivate students to a whole new level!

I am going to be teaching out of my house and am limiting my teaching schedule this year to just Tapp students. The price for each lesson is \$25 and payment will be paid for each individual lesson (instead of a month up front). I know how busy your summers get as well as mine and we can work out lessons on an individual basis according to the convenience of all of our schedules. I am limiting. however, how many students I am teaching. I only plan to teach between 10-15 students, so spots will be given on a first come, first serve basis. Once you have decided to sign up for private lessons, just fill out the bottom of this letter and send it back to school with your child. Mrs. Cole will need all forms by Wednesday, May 21st! I will then call you or e-mail you after school gets out to set up the lessons and give you directions to my house.

I look forward to teaching your child this summer!

Tann M.S. Band Director

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++		
Parent Name:		
Home Phone:Phone:		
Cell Phone:		
E-Mail Address:		

Erin Cole